
BE YOUR

SELF

MAKE A PLAN BY
MAY 3, 2023

Don’t delay. When the 
federal REAL ID law goes 
into effect, you’ll need 
a REAL ID document to 
board domestic flights.

Make an appointment 
now at a Secretary of 
State office to turn your 
standard driver’s license 
or ID into a REAL ID.

Learn more at
Michigan.gov/REALID


